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‘Novéinber 30, 2009

Clerk’s Office e o

824 N. Market Sireet, 3" Floor

8
Wilmington, Delaware 19801 - " Al gg

Re: Case No. 09-12074 (KJC)
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Lloyd D. Snider and I am writing to encourage the Judge in the above
referenced case to consider the request made in the letter of William H. Milligan dated
11-17-2009 (filed document #971). Mr. Milligan’s letter represents not only my view,
but the opinion of current employees with whom I have spoken. Each of the current
employees with whom 1 have spoken have expressed strong support for the court’s
review of this matter and have also stated that they feel constrained in voicing their
concerns in writing.

Sincerely,

Lloyd D. Snider
545 Knollwood Court
Danville, CA 94506




